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Comments: | have been a resident of Lost Park Ranches located in Jefferson Colorado for the last 24 years.
Specifically NFSR 141 or 143 along with others in the area of Tarryall Reservoir for shooting in the area. We
appreciate and respect the forest land and the ability to shoot utilizing best safety practices. It is where we were
able to teach our children about the respect and the safety procedures of operating any kind of firearm. Over the
years, | have witnessed many families doing the same. | know there are the minority who disrespect the federal
lands and vegetation, but the hard truth is that these are the same ones who will not obey the restrictions. There
are far more people that we have encountered over the years that DO pick up their trash, casings and the sort. |
feel that these restrictions will be a disservice to those who want to enjoy the sport of shooting, teaching firearm
safety, teaching hunting etc. instead of those who will continue to willing break any rules put in place.



